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I was pleased to work with Greece Town Supervisor Bill Reilich and the Greece Town Board to secure funding for a new 
entertainment pavilion at the Greece Town Campus. This beautiful new pavilion will host a variety of events, from concerts and 
senior dances, to special event services and ceremonies. This is another great addition to the Greece community and another 
great amentity for its residents. 

Click here to see more pictures of the new pavilion.

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10153031713428090.1073742242.22775973089&type=1

